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St. Louis, MO ⎯ The Pesticide Stewardship Alliance (TPSA) held its annual 

conference in February.  Rachel Bomberger, TPSA 2023-2024 President, presented 

the President’s Award to Kimberly Gilbert, Corteva Agriscience.   

Kimberly is a long time member of TPSA who served as the co-chair of the 

Annual Conference planning committee this year, chaired the International 

Committee, and served as secretary for the TPSA board this past year.  She is also 

a Past President of TPSA.  Kimberly has been unwavering in her dedication and 

work for TPSA.  Throughout her work with TPSA, as a mentor, or providing 

assistance wherever needed, she remains positive and recognizes the importance 

of pesticide stewardship.   

The Pesticide Stewardship Alliance (TPSA), founded in 2000, is an 

organization of federal, state, and local governmental agencies, educational and 

research institutions, public organizations, private corporations, and individuals 

that are actively involved in different aspects of pesticide stewardship.  The goals 

of TPSA are to increase the effectiveness, efficiency and longevity of various 

pesticide stewardship efforts.   

Please check the TPSA web site for more information. The 2025 Pesticide 

Stewardship Conference is scheduled for February 4-6 in Raleigh, North Carolina. 
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